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29 January 2018 

Dear Lesley,  

 

Digitalisation update 

 

The Economy, Infrastructure and Skills Committee recently took evidence from the 

Leader of the House and Chief Whip, Julie James AM on the subject of 

digitalisation update and in particular planning restrictions on masts. 

 

The Committee would be grateful for an update on where the Welsh Government 

is on planning restrictions particularly in regards to the Mobile Action Plan? 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Russell George AM 

Chair Economy, Infrastructure and Skills Committee 

Lesley Griffiths AM  

Cabinet Secretary for Energy, Planning and Rural Affairs 
Welsh Government 


